Craig, Sondra

From: Daron Householder <bennettoriley@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, June 6, 2025 12:38 PM

To: ZZ Council Members

Subject: Bennett O'Riley's South La Crosse

Some people who received this message don't often get email from bennettoriley@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Hello Council,

I want to first apologize for not being able to make the June 3rd meeting and answer any questions that you had. I am going on vacation next week and will not be able to attend the June 12 meeting either, so I am hoping to address some of your concerns here.

I met with officer Olson today to go over some of our plans to help curb under age drinking. I think we had a good conversation.

Our parking lot will be clearly blocked off where people are eligible to enjoy their time and listen to the music.

We will have bouncers (also looking into O'brien security to help) at all entrances IDing and wrist banning anyone who would like to enjoy our entertainment. We will have two different color wristbands for those 21+ and under 21.

We have a meeting set for all staff working the event to go over all rules and concerns and what to keep an eye out for. We will also have roamers. People who from time to time roam the crowd looking for wristbands and making sure those with under 21 bands do not have a drink in their hand. All bartenders will require a 21+ wristband to get a drink.

All sales of alcohol will happen inside our establishment as we will not have a place to purchase outside.

I am hoping this helps answer your concerns. I am an open book and if you have further questions please do not hesitate to reach out. My contact information is below.

Thank you for your time,

Daron Householder - Owner Bennett O'Riley's <u>Bennettoriley@gmail.com</u> 608-484-0246